
 

 

At its meeting on April 30, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the following: 

“It is recommended that the Board authorize staff to proceed with a Contract Amendment to the 
Project Controls Services Contract with Stantec Consulting Services Limited in the amount 
$9,000,000.00 increasing the total upset limit amount from $30,568,503.00 to $39,568,503.00 
inclusive of all applicable taxes”. 

 


